CORRESPONDENCE
FEB 08, 2017
DOCUMENT NO. 01605-17

February 4, 2017

Ms. Carlotta Stauffer
Commission Clerk

Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
Re! Docker 2= Jp015¢
Dear Ms. Stauffer:

We humbly request that the Public Service Commission not grant Gulf
Power’s request to increase electric bills by 7% on July 1.

My wife and | are both retired. We both receive social security
benefits. As you may be aware there have been no cost of living
increases in SS benefits for the second year in a row. However, our
monthly costs keep increasing.

A 7% increase in our monthly electric bill will be a hit on our expenses.

Please consider our request to deny Gulf Power’s request for a rate
increase.

Thank you, ! X
Larry & Dolores DeGoey
662 Harbor Blvd. Unit 520
Destin, FL 32541-2477 | =
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